Little Snoring Pre-school

Report to Annual Parish Meeting 2016

Little Snoring Pre-school has had another successful year in terms of the number of children attending and we have been able to continue to provide a valuable asset for the village. 

· The number of children who are attending the group has continued to increase.  There are 28 children on role for the summer term and the sessions are full, although spaces are available for September.

· The majority of the families using the pre-school live in Little Snoring, Great Snoring and Hindringham but we also have families from Walsingham, Melton Constable and West Raynham.

· We continue to build on the good relationships with the village primary school and local childminder by working together to provide support for local families.  Twelve of our children will be moving up into school in September and this year six will be going to Little Snoring Primary.  The other children will move onto Hindringham, Walsingham and Harpley Primary Schools.

Plans for the future include:

· Continue to improve the outdoor area to enhance all children’s learning opportunities.  We are looking for grants and funding to lay a surface under the canopy to join up with our existing tarmac area.  We would like to provide different areas e.g. large sand pit, water wall and music area.

· Investigate and plan how to make the most of the opportunities that may come from the government’s plans to increase the number of ‘free’ funded hours from 15 up to 30 hours per week for eligible working families.  UPDATE:  The government has identified areas to take part in the pilot scheme – Norfolk was not included.  The scheme is due to be implemented across the whole country from 1st Sept 2017.

· Encouraging parents to become actively involved in the management committee of Little Snoring pre-school and regular fundraising.

